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Community 
Council: 

Forth and EndrickWard, KillearnCommunity Council 

 
 

Reporting 
Period: 

January 2014  
Report compiled by Sgt Adrian Robertson 
Please email any comment or feedback to ForthEndrickCPT@scotland.pnn.police.uk 

 

Ward Plan 
Priorities 
 
 
 
 
 

Antisocial Behaviour  
You are concerned about antisocial behaviour including drunken behaviour. 
 
There was one instance of public disorder. One person was charged and will receive a Formal 
Adult Warning. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 Road Safety 
You are concerned about speeding, dangerous driving and indiscriminate parking 
 
A local man was caught drink driving on 20 Jan and kept in custody because the alcohol 
reading was high. He pled guilty and was disqualified. The court is considering seizing the car 
for destruction. 
 
There was one collision at the Dumgoyne junction. No one was injured. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Theft 
You are concerned about homes being broken into and travelling criminals. 
 
A vehicle was broken into at a farm outside Killearn and a handbag stolen. We would remind 
residents not to leave valuables on open display in vehicles. 
 
A shoplifting is being investigated at the CoOp.  

 

 Community Engagement and Reassurance 
It is important to you to have community officers who you know, who are accessible and who 
address local problems. 
 
We are working as part of a national initiative ‘Operation Quarterlight’ aimed at tackling vehicle 
crime. We have been carrying out static vehicle checks to deter and identify travelling 
criminals 

 

 
 
Other 
Incidents / 
Activity of 
note 
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Issues raised 
 
Community 
Council 
Feedback 

 
Ross gave us a helpful overview of what has been going on.  He said that there had been 
speed traps on Station Rd.(I can verify this).  He said that some motorists had been caught, 
but your report doesn’t seem to mention this. 
 
Some concerns were raised about motorists’ behaviour at the school and Ross said that he 
would investigate this.  This is a perennial problem and David McNally used to make his 
presence felt from time to time.  If you officers could continue this when possible it would be 
appreciated. 
 
Finally, two of us attended the Forum in Balfron on Monday where four of your senior officers 
were present.  We found this a very informative and reassuring event.  We passed on the key 
points that were made at our meeting last night.  We will continue to publicise the email 
address. 

 
We would like to reinforce the different ways to contact the Police. 
 
In an emergency -   Always phone 999 
 
Non emergency   -   Phone 101 
Email  ForthEndrickCPT@scotland.pnn.police.uk 
 
Other information can be found on the Police Scotland website at  http://www.scotland.police.uk/ and locally we 
also tweet  using @StirlingPol and have a Facebook account  - Forth Valley Police. 
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